
Friday, June 26, 2020  

Colleagues,

After much work and preparation, we are ready to begin a strategic and staggered "Return to Work" for 
employees beginning July 1. We will be re-joining over 100 of our colleagues who are designated 
"essential employees" and have been working on the campus since the pandemic began.

Our goal this summer is to learn, to listen to our people, and to remain flexible throughout.

We have created two informational videos to help prepare you for next week. As always, today's plans are 
dependent on guidance we receive from the Governor of Colorado and the Colorado Department of 
Higher Education.

Video 1, Return to Work Guide:
https://youtu.be/MR9kLZ3z7vA

Video 2, Campus Safety Guide:
https://youtu.be/BX2L6b-n4aU

I know that many of you will still have questions. Direct any questions -- always -- to your supervisor. We 
trust our employees to use good judgement and to address specific situations as they arise. And, as we 
learn more, we will continue to share what we know with all of you. In the meantime, be patient, be kind, 
and take care of yourself and your families.

With best wishes for your continued health and safety,

-Timothy
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Dr. Timothy Mottet 
CSU Pueblo President

http://www.csupueblo.edu/coronavirus
https://youtu.be/MR9kLZ3z7vA



